November 15, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

Our Fighting Scots football team is going to the MHSAA State Semi-Finals! Games played after
Regionals are played at a neutral site chosen by the Michigan High School Athletic Association
(MHSAA). The MHSAA originally had scheduled this semi-final game to be played at East
Lansing High School but has now chosen to move the game to DeWitt High School in
anticipation of heavy congestion and traffic due to the Michigan State University football game
scheduled around the same time.

DeWitt High School has graciously offered to host this game. We want to make sure our fans
are prepared to cheer on our SCOTS. It is important to note the DeWitt stadium has already
been winterized, therefore there is no running water. Water, hand cleaners, small concession
areas, and portable toilets will be on the premises for use during the game. Dewitt’s stadium
has a brand-new turf field and there will be plenty of room for Scot’s Nation to pack the stands!
We hope you will make the drive and join us in cheering our SCOTS onto victory!

The team believes that our players, coaches, and supporters in Scot's Nation are ALL WE
NEED! Let's come together as a community, travel to DeWitt, and support our team! Check out
the attached graphic for more information on seating and entrance information. Go Scots!

Fred Townsend
CHS Athletic Director

Game Information:

Caledonia vs Clarkston
November 19, 2022

1:00 PM at DeWitt High School
Purchase Tickets

Stadium Seating/Entrances



https://gofan.co/app/events/749380?schoolId=MI10136
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j9i6zpnSDXHeHFrakJ9NujhO3WkJTK1B/view?usp=sharing

